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15 December 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Newsletter  

The Autumn Newsletter is available to view now, please click here.  

A limited number of paper copies will be available from reception. 

 

Lost Property 

Please find attached our Lost Property list.  

Items can be reclaimed by students from Reception until 1.30pm on Thursday 17 December, after 

this date, any remaining items will be donated to a local charity.  

Please note that we cannot allow visitors on site, therefore items can only be claimed by students. 

 

Reminders 

The last day of Autumn term is Thursday 17 December – Students will be dismissed from 1.30pm. 

The first day of Spring term is Tuesday 5 January 2021 

 

We take this opportunity to wish you a very merry Christmas and hope you enjoy the end of term 

break 

 

Kind Regards, 

The Bourne Academy 
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